
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 6/12/2012 8:36:06 AM

ALJ274SelfReports@cpuc.ca.gov (ALJ274SelfReports@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
RedactedCc:

Yee, Frances
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=FSC2); Ramaiva. Shilpa R 
(/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd): Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E ALJ-274 Follow-Up Letter to 1-27-12 Self-Identified Notification
«...»

General Jack Hagan,

Attached is the update to PG&E's January 27, 2012 notification letter regarding our commitment to 
conduct a system-wide search of distribution systems to ensure that ail MAOP separation valves are 
being maintained annually.

Sincerely,

Redacted

Regulatory Compliance 
PG&E - Gas Operations 
ofc: Redacted 
cell:

SB GT&S 0484562
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